
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

NISSAN NORTH AMERICA, INC. 
 

Corporate Headquarters 
One Nissan Way 
Franklin, TN 37067 
 

Mailing Address: P.O. Box 685001 
Franklin, TN 37068-5001 
 

Telephone: 615.725.3111 

 
April 9, 2009 
 
 
Mr. George Person 
Chief, Recall Analysis Division 
Office of Defects Investigation 
National Highway Traffic Safety Administration 
1200 New Jersey Ave, S.E. 
Washington, D.C. 20590 
 
Dear Mr. Person, 
 
In accordance with the renotification request received in our office on March 17, 
2009, we are transmitting the enclosed letters for the 1997-2001 Nissan 
Pathfinder/Infiniti QX4 Fuel Filler Tube (07V-435) and 2004 Nissan Titan Crew Cab 
Rear Center Belt (07V-150) safety recall campaigns.  Per our previous discussion on 
March 19, 2009, we will perform a second mailing to those owners in salt states only 
for the 07V-435 campaign.   
 
Nissan will conduct the owner renotification in accordance with the guidelines listed 
in the letter.  The letters contain the statement “Follow-up Notification” as well as a 
“Johnson Box” highlighting the pertinent information for owners.  Nissan searched 
current state motor vehicle registration records on March 19, 2009 order to update 
the original owner list for the aforementioned recall campaigns.  Owner renotification 
is scheduled to begin April 27, 2009. 
 
In addition, safety recalls 07V-435 and 07V-150 will be reported for the next three 
quarters as required by the renotification request. 
   
Should you have any questions, please contact Will Swindell at 615-725-5527. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
 
John Gibbons 
Senior Manager, Technical Compliance       
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